From: Dwiaght Wirz

To: Jessica Rigland
Subject: Fwd: Bluffs of Rum River Project
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 3:24:18 PM

You don't often get email from dwight wirz@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email originated outside our organization: please use caution.

Jessica,

This email is to request a 1 year extension for the final plat submittal deadline for the Bluffs of Rum River
project. We are negotiating with new financial backers and are finding that they have interest but would
like to review current market demands against the product mix in our present plan. We have information
coming from LPS but it will not be ready before the current deadline expires. | understand we are
docketed for the October 7th council meeting. Please advise if you need anything else. Thank you.

Dwight Wirz

SBD Properties, LLP
8985 Rosewood Lane N.
Maple Grove, MN 55369

dwight wirzi@gmail. com
Phone 763.458 8675 Fax 763.4206213



